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Circular 046 

 
 

29 June 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
Changeover from Thorburn to 24/7 Security. 
 
As per my previous communication with regards to the changeover of Security Service providers 
from Thorburn to 24/7 Security effective 1 July 2023. 
 
Many of you might have seen the 24/7 Security team on site today starting site induction and 
taking handover from the Thorburn Team. 
 
We welcome Asanda Ntsidi as the new Site Supervisor for 24/7.  Josephat Msingi is the Area 
Manager who will be looking after our site and you will see him regularly as well. 
 

                                              
Asanda Ntsidi                       Josephat Msingi 
Evergreen Site Supervisor                     24/7 Area Manager. 
 
24/7 will have their own scanners and systems that they will use.  We ask that you bear with 
them as they will need to scan all resident’s drivers licenses at least once to load and activate it 
on their system.  
 
They will also have to scan all domestic workers and gardeners as well as care worker’s identity 
documents once, to get them loaded on their system so please inform them so they are aware 
and so they bring their Identity documents with them when coming to the Village next. 
 
Kind Regards.  
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 


